
I am writing in support of SB191.  It is a good thing to give AIC’s an incentive to do their best - to work toward the goal of serving 
less time and be rewarded for achieving it !
The alternative is to feel hopeless and that does not promote good attitudes and self esteem.
Giving them a chance to return to society sooner, be with their loved ones and continue with their lives is a win, win for everyone !
Please support this bill !


